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08/09/2021  09:56:412021/3306/P OBJ Tim Craighead Apologies is this is a duplication, but I haven't seen my objection posted on the application yet, and the 

website was acting a bit funny when I tried the first time. 

We want to object to to the two new rear windows being added as part of these proposed works. These would 

be installed into a wall that is currently blank and which is directly above and overlooks a private part of our 

rear garden. It would be a clear infringement upon our privacy to have such a window installed and even more 

so to have a functioning, opening window where we spend a lot of private family time.  

If our concern is overruled, we believe at a minimum that the windows should be frosted and not able to be 

opened. This would allow light into the proposed bedrooms but be less of an infringement on our garden. 

We would also note that we were surprised not to have been directly notified of this proposed window addition, 

given that the wall in question directly flanks our garden, and the only access to the wall from the outside is 

through our garden. We only became aware of the proposal by seeing it posted on a lamppost in the 

neighbourhood. 

Thanks for your consideration and understanding.
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